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This bill is regressive and harmful. Why is it OK to obstruct some people's ability to 

vote?  Why would we make things LESS ACCESSIBLE at a time when everyone 

needs to be and should be voting who can.  Voting by mail is SAFE and practical.  It 

is not how the US, and Oregon in particular, should treat her residents.  I strongly 

opposed! 


